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	Text1: Robbery I, First Incident

On Sunday, July 10, 2011, at approximately 12:40 a.m., the Eugene Police Department responded to a report of a robbery in the area of 17th Avenue and Ferry Alley.  The victim, a male UO student, told police he was standing in his apartment complex parking lot, when two unknown male subjects approached him and demanded money at gunpoint. Both suspects were last seen leaving on foot north on Ferry Alley.  Both suspects are described as dark skin males, early to mid 20’s, 6’3” to 6’4”, slender but muscular build, short cropped black hair, wearing a black hoodie, baggy shorts and unknown colored basketball style shoes.  

Robbery I, Second Incident

On Sunday, July 10, 2011, at approximately 1:00 a.m., the Eugene Police Department responded to a report of a robbery which had occurred in the area of 14th Avenue Alley and Alder Street.  The victim, a male UO student, told police he was walking east on 14th Avenue, when two unknown male subjects approached him.  The first suspect demanded the victim’s personal items, while the second suspect pointed a black semi-automatic handgun at him.  The suspects were last seen leaving on foot east in the 14th Avenue Alley.  The first suspect is described as a dark skin male, 6’1”, medium build, “scruffy” face and had corn rolls underneath his hoodie.  The second suspect is described as a dark skin male, 5’10’, thin build, clean shaven and buzz style haircut.   

The Eugene Police Department is asking anyone with information about either incident to call 541-682-8888.  

Any updates on the incident will be available at http://safetyweb.uoregon.edu
	Text2: PERSONAL SAFETY TIPS

•Do not open the front door of a residence, unless you know or trust the visitor. 
•Don't walk alone at night; always walk in pairs with a trusted companion.
•Use the Assault Prevention Shuttle (346-RIDE ext. 2), call a cab or contact the Department of Public Safety (346-2919) for an escort.
•Be aware of surroundings at all times.
•Use the UO’s lighted pathways and other well-lit areas. Avoid alleys and dark doorways.
•Know where the UO’s emergency call boxes are located across campus.
•Let others know where you are, where you are going, and when you will be home.
•Don't let strangers into your “space.” Keep plenty of distance between yourself and people you don't wish to approach you.
•Don't stop to talk with strangers asking for directions or other types of help, as this can be a ploy to get close for an attack.


